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Minutes of August 28, 2014 
Jumer’s- Rock Island, IL 

 
Call to order: 12:04 PM by President Ayers 
Members Present: Tom Lupinski, Randy Dennis, Joe Kuhlenbeck, Todd Robertson, Ray Dafeldt, Bob 
Buck, Charlie Hinzt, Jeff Thomas, Bob Redecker, Bob Torbin, Andrew Baker, Ola Ajayi, Denny Newell, 
Brian Moss, Rich Mills, Tom Ayers, Cara Ryckeghem, Autumn Rohwer, Greg Marty, Drake Dailey, Bruce 
Crowe, John Lasley, Tim Delathower, Jared Kitterman, Joe Mason, Matthew Carlson, Greg Thorpe, Bill 
Latting, Matt Albers, Robert Elsbury, Stephen Gugliotta, Rich Slagel, Kimberly Bradley, Joe Marrara,  
Kyle Stroman,  Frank Ehrecke, Julie Awkerman, Ron Winkeler, Erickson, and Brad Hauman. 
 
Secretary Report: Minutes submitted and motion made to approve by Greg Thorpe and seconded by 
Jeff Thomas; none opposed. 
Treasurer’s Report:  Finances submitted and motion made to approve by Bob Buck and seconded by 
Tom Lupinski; none opposed.  
 
Education Committee Report:  Greg Thorpe discussed the Chapter Benefit IBC Class Oct 29-30th.  
 
Old Business:  Introduction of members and guests skipped per President Ayers.  Greg Thorpe 
discusses Tradeshow booth and display / sign costs for the group.  Kim Bradley made a motion to allow 
the Education Committee to make a purchase (budget $2500.00) and Tom Lupinski seconded it; all in 
favor- none opposed.  Greg Thorpe will inform the group prior to purchase.  Bob Buck discussed the 
Steak Fry event on September 25.  Tom Ayers discussed the CDP Access voting and the importance of 
it. 
 
New Business / Open Discussion: Bob Buck discussed and asked for comments on Chapter 9 of the IRC 
questions on Max Gap under sheeting for 1Xs.  Jeff Thomas- MEC handed out free copies of “Electric 
Service Manual”.   Julie Awkerman discussed the Parade of Homes and handed out posters on it. She 
also told the group about an Energy Class that Troy Zimmerman was teaching on September 10.  Frank 
Ekherke told the group that there is an online tour of remodeled home on the Homebuilder’s site.  
Denny Newell asked for 2 volunteers to represent ILLOWA at the Contractor’s Lunch at Lowes on 
September 26 (Doyle James and Joe Kuhlenbeck volunteered).  Joe Mason discussed issues with MEC 
allowing homeowners raise own service and get turn on in Moline. 
 
Move to adjourn by Bob Buck and seconded by Autumn Rohwer; meeting adjourned at 13:01 hours.  
 
Respectfully submitted: 

 
 Autumn Rohwer- Secretary 

 


